
Curriculum Committee Mid-Year Report 2017 – 2018 

The Curriculum Committee held meetings in September, October, and November with a quorum at each 
of these meetings.  Charges were accepted. In April 2017, before the first meeting, Mary Gable was 
elected Chair; Jennifer Dixon-McKnight, vice-chair; and Alex Harrington, recorder.  The committee has 
completed the following:  

• Accepted charges:  
1. Recommend curriculum development training for faculty (full-time and adjunct) and new 

members to the Curriculum Committee: Annual training for new Curriculum Committee 
members already exists at the beginning of each academic year. The committee voted to 
recommend a yearly session of training either on Professional Development Day and/or at 
the Learning Institute for faculty members who have plans to present proposals during the 
following academic year. 

2. Determine the committee’s role in advancing Guided Pathways: The Curriculum 
Committee will support the development and implementation of Guided Pathways. 
 

• Training for new members along with a presentation on General Education Core Competencies 
• Discussion of ByLaws, changes made and approved 
• Recommended revision to AAS in Accounting and Certificate in Accounting Specialist 
• Recommended revision to AAS in Diagnostic Medical Sonography 
• Recommended revision to AAS in Horticulture 
• Recommended revision to AAS in Health Information Management 
• Recommended revision to AAS in Information System Technology (Specialization: Cyber 

Security); CSC in Cyber Security; (Specialization: Network Infrastructure Specialist); CSC in 
Network Infrastructure Specialist; (Specialization: Programming and Mobile Applications 
Development); and, CSC in Programming and Mobile Applications Development  

• Recommended new CSC in Photographic Media Arts which will stack into the AAA in Studio Arts 
(Photographic Media Arts specialization) 

• Recommended new AAS in Hospitality Management (Specialization: Event Planning) and new 
CSC in Event Planning 

• Recommended five New Courses and Official Course Outlines 
• Briefed on proposed changes to Nursing curriculum 
• Approved use of the TCC Shared Governance Portal for committee communication 
• Briefed on changes made to trucking curriculum so that students are eligible for financial aid 

 

 


